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Comments: Please reconsider your decision to remove the majority of wild horses from Heber.  These beautiful

creatures are an integral part of our nations living history.  Removing them isn't progress.  It's not an

improvement.  

 

Attempts to control nature are never truly effective, and have led to problems in the past.  Controlling herd growth

is one thing.  Reduction is excessive.

 


